
 

 

 

 

 

Embassy of India 

Abu Dhabi 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Celebration of the 73rd Republic Day of India  

on 26 January 2022. 

 

The Embassy of India, Abu Dhabi wishes to inform the Indian community in the United 

Arab Emirates that in view of the social distancing norms in place due to ongoing COVID-

19 pandemic, the in-person celebrations at the Embassy premises of the 73rd  Republic Day 

of India on 26th January 2022 will held with restricted participation. However, the celebrations 

will be live streamed through the Embassy's social media handles (@IndembAbuDhabi on 

Twitter, @IndiaInUAE on Facebook & India in UAE on YouTube).  After the flag-hoisting 

ceremony at 0900 hrs, Ambassador Sunjay Sudhir will read out the address of the President 

of India and felicitate COVID Warriors from amongst the Indian diaspora in the UAE, for their 

support and assistance for the well being of fellow Indians during the pandemic. 

 

We look forward to the virtual participation of the community in large numbers in 

keeping with the spirit of our Republic Day celebrations in these exceptional times.  

 

***** 

January 24, 2022 

Abu Dhabi 

 


